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The following submission was made via the Iraq Inquiry website:

As a helicopter pilot in Kuwait prior to the invasion, I was required to read the "Special
Instructions for the Conduct of the Air War" (SPINS). The opening paragraph was entitled
"Commander's Intent” and stated that the intent was “"to effect regime change in Iraq".
Although this was probably of US origin, the intent was a joint aspiration and instantly
changed my attitude towards the forthcoming conflict.
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